
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you and your family in good health. 

This is a friendly reminder that your child, [Child's Name], is due for a wellness checkup. 

Regular checkups are vital for monitoring your child's growth and development. 

Please schedule an appointment at your earliest convenience: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Clinic Name and Address] 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, feel free to contact us at [Clinic Phone 

Number]. 

Thank you for your attention. We look forward to seeing you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Clinic's Name] 

[Your Clinic's Contact Information] 


